McGinTY, HiTCcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: November 19, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Conference with Jaymes Vettraino. As part of assisting Vettraino
Consulting in its work towards preparing the organizational and financial analysis,
I have corresponded through e-mails with Mr. Vettraino, and, most recently,
discussed the statutory requirements, if determined necessary, for reorganizing certain
City operations.

2. Contract Review. I will be reviewing the Rehmann Robson Contract.

3. Consultations with the City Manager. I continue to correspond
through e-mails with the Interim City Manager, Thomas Thomas, and have telephone
conferences regarding City procedures and City issues that arise from time to time.

4. City of Charlotte v Brian Dunn. A discovery examination of Mr. Dunn
was undertaken by my associate, Caitlin Gillies. At that time, Mr. Dunn indicated that
his financial status is bleak and that he may be filing bankruptcy. I will keep the
Council apprised.
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